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Nunavut Planning Commission                                                                                           November 6, 2017 
P.O. Box 2101 Cambridge Bay,  
Nunavut 
X0B 0C0  
 

 

Attention: Sharon Ehaloak, Executive Director, Nunavut Planning Commission 

Re:  Application to Amend the North Baffin Regional Land Use Plan (NBRLUP) – Information Request 

of Qikiqtani Inuit Association  

Please find attached Baffinland’s response to the information request of the Qikiqtani Inuit Association 

(QIA) dated October 26, 2017. Due to the volume of supporting documentation contained in the 

Appendices to the Response, the documents contained in the Appendices will be forwarded in 

consecutive e-mails for uploading to the NPC registry.   

An Inuktitut version of this Response to follow. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Todd Burlingame 

VP Sustainable Development 
Baffinland 

 

Cc          Mr. Brian Aglukark, Nunavut Planning Commission  

Mr. Goump Djalogue, Nunavut Planning Commission  

 Mr. Ryan Barry, Nunavut Impact Review Board  

Mr. Stephen Williamson Bathory, Director Major Projects, QIA 

Mr. Jaykolassie Killiktee, Chairperson, Mittimattalik HTO 

 Mr. Joshua Katsak, Mayor, Pond Inlet 

 Mr. David Curley, Pond Inlet Mary River Community Chairperson 
 

 


